
In-House Weekend Services 
COVID protocols 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our VAC In-House Weekend Services. 

As part of welcoming everyone into the building and caring for each other well, we ask that; 

• any person experiencing any signs of illness including cough, fever, shortness of breath, runny 
nose, or sore throat, is asked to stay home.

• anyone who has travelled outside of Canada or have been exposed to COVID-19 refrain from 
attending

• you avoid handshaking, hugging and other direct physical contact with any guests who are 
outside your cohort, as per BC guidelines – instead offer a smile or a wave.

• as an act of kindness to others, masks will be required upon entry and at all times while inside the 
VAC building

• you worship without singing, as it is not currently allowed under the guidelines. Wave those 
hands!

• if you would like to catch up socially with others, please do so outside before/after the service
• you follow the floor markers & respect boundaries setup for your safety – we have friendly 

volunteers to answer any questions
• you practice good respiratory and hand washing hygiene
• in order to attend one of our gatherings, please pre-register on our website.

We are limiting the attendance numbers for In-House Services to 50 people. This number may be 
lowered in response to British Columbia's guidelines.  As an act of caring for one another, here are 
some other important things to consider; 

• We have implemented increased cleaning protocols and will have hand sanitizer available
• If you are part of a vulnerable population, please consider joining us online
• Please consider others in the frequency in which you register for weekend services, we want as 

many as possible to attend our In-House Weekend Services.
• VAC Tots and VAC Kids Programs will be open. You must pre-register and be attending the In 

House Service for VAC Tots, but VAC Kids may pre-register without parents being registered 
for In House. Activity Packs will also be available for those not wishing to attend Tots or Kids 
programs.

We are looking forward to being together and while it will look different, we know that regardless of 
guidelines, our hope and faith will be increased and strengthened as we embrace the promise of Matt 
18:20, “For where two or three gather in my name, there am I with them”. 


